
 
 
 

 
December 5, 2007       For Immediate Release 
                                                                             

DSBN Chair Kevin Maves Acclaimed,  
New Vice-Chair Marcy Heit Elected 

                                                                           
At their annual Organizational meeting on December 4, 2007, trustees of the District School 
Board of Niagara acclaimed Kevin Maves, trustee for Niagara Falls, as chair. This will be 
Maves’ third year serving as Chair.                      
                                                                             
Marcy Heit, trustee for St. Catharines, was elected as Vice-Chair. Heit has served on the board 
for 16 years, and during that time has held the position of Chair on several important 
committees including Program and Planning. 
 
“I am passionate about serving the public, and I feel that I am ready to serve the Board as Vice-
chair,” Heit said of her election. “We are all here because we care about education, and we care 
about the future of kids.”                                                       
                                                                                                                                                    
Chair Kevin Maves thanked outgoing Vice-chair Liz Fulford for her two years of service as Vice-
chair, and commended her for her efforts while in that role.  
                                                                             
The inaugural Board meeting will be held on December 11, 2007. 
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